How far in advance should we send save the date for wedding?
Here's how we roll with our save the dates: Pop them in the maill We suggest sending them
out about 6 months before your big day. If you're planning a destination wedding, bump that

timeline up a bit—aim for 8 to 12 months in advance

How far in advance should we send the invitations for wedding?
For wedding invitations, we typically recommend sending them out 8 to 12 weeks before the big day.
This gives your guests plenty of time to RSVP and make any necessary arrangements to attend. If you're
planning a destination wedding or have guests coming from out of town, consider sending them out a
bit earlier, around 5 months in advance, to allow for travel arrangements.

Do we have to give all guest a +1
At Koordinator, we firmly believe in sending invitations only to those whom
you truly want to have around you. After all, it's your wedding day, and you

should have only those guests who matter most to you!

My bridal party needs me to cover expenses like hair, makeup, outfits, hotel stay, and any additional costs they
request.

Absolutely not! You and your fiancé are investing a significant amount in this wedding, so there's no need

to feel obliged to cover expenses for your bridal party. Remember, they have the choice to decline when

you invite them to stand with you on your special day.

Lol..... if you ask the Koordinator herself...... “No because we are about to turn up and enjoy the drinks!!”



